
The project is a collaboration with the school of design, school of psychology, and 
interior design students. The two workshops focus on understanding unconscious 
bias, resulting in a range of diverse figures for use in interior visuals. The first 
workshop was for one day and the second project ran from July – December 2020.      

Workshop One 

Visual from before the unconscious bias workshop to highlight the initial issue 

Figures produced by Lauren Glass for the Undergraduate Research Opportunities Scheme  





Undergraduate Research Opportunity Scheme - funded project with four interior design students
Winners of ‘the people’s choice award’  



Academics from the School of Design and The School of Psychology 



Charlie Wooton 
Wiktoria Rabij

Fig 1.8 and 1.9 Wiktoria Rabij’s final design project - , using a 
combination of her own and Lauren Glass’s figures  

Fig 1.9   

in practice

Fig 2 Charlie Wooton’s ‘before’ image, produced prior to the 
research project  

Fig 2.1 Charlie Wooton’s ‘after’ image  




